
This year’s 2023 Fall Product Program provides an opportunity to 
“Own Your Magic” while learning more about the Ocelot. 

Getting Your Juliette Started in the 2023 Fall Product Program 
 

Step 1: Complete the 2023 Juliette Fall Product Program Caregiver Agreement: 
One caregiver of a Juliette needs to complete their Juliette Fall Product Program Caregiver 
Agreement form online at: https://forms.gle/YuJMpRKCz22HHaxp7 
 
This lets us know who the primary adult responsible for the family’s Fall Product Program will be.   
 
Step 2: Complete the 2023-2024 GSNMT Product Program Permission form: 
One caregiver of a Juliette needs to complete the 2023-2024 Girl Scout Product Program Girl 
Permission and Caregiver Responsibility form: https://forms.gle/yPGU61aZLEbWQZ5N9 
 
This reviews all the rules for families to follow for Product Program activities.  
 
Step 3: Watch 4 training videos online 
The training will be available on Friday, August 18th if you complete the Juliette Caregiver 
Agreement by Thursday, August 17th. Please make sure you log into the gsLearn system in the 
MYGS online system before this date so it activates your account. You will be notified via email 
when the training is available. Families who submit their form after August 17th will gain access to 
the training on a rolling basis.    
 
Step 4: Check Email 
The next business day after completing the training, you will receive an email from GSNMT 
regarding picking-up materials, next steps, and Juliette specific information. 
 
Step 5: Attend a MagNut Q&A Session  
If you have questions after watching the trainings or need additional assistance, you can attend a 
virtual MagNut Q&A Session with the GSNMT Product Program Team on Zoom. Dates for 
sessions will be provided in the training and follow-up email. The session is optional but highly 
recommended. 
 
Important Dates 
September 13th: Deadline to watch trainings and to submit forms to ensure 1st day participation 
September 22nd: Program begins – Girl Scouts may take in-person and online orders 
October 15th: Last day to take orders on the paper order card  
October 19th: Last day for online girl delivery orders 
November 5th: Last day for online orders for magazines and shipped nut and chocolate orders  
Mid-November: Nut and chocolate items will be delivered to Service Unit sites  
December 6th: Juliette payments due  
 

Questions? Contact us at customercare@nmgirlscouts.org or 505-343-1040 
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